
Due to a very high chance of rain
beginning Thursday overnight

and continuing into Friday
we will be POSTPONING 

Senior Sunrise
until NEXT FRIDAY, 10/6 @6:00 am

on the Turf Field
*We will re-open the Google Form sign-up sheet until sunday night, 10/1, for any

senior that missed the original sign-up

(there is no need for those signed up to do anything else at this time)

**if you cannot make the new event date, see mrs. pickersgill in D221 or mrs.

hansen in A110 for a refund

***we will continue to sell pj pants this week and next week if you want to

purchase a pair (sales will be upstairs in the d-wing or in d221)


